Moore-Love, Karla

From: Nick Caleb <nick.caleb@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2015 11:23 AM
To: Moore-Love, Karla

Subject: Testify on June 3rd

Karla,

I would love to sign up to speak to council in relation to local climate policy and the Pembina propane export
project on June 3rd.

Thank you,

Nicholas Caleb, J.D., LL.M.
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